
16th Annual Holiday
Toy Drive

Sponsored by theGuilderland Teaching Assistants

November 8 - December 6, 2024
All donations will be distributed to local families.

Donate new (unwrapped) toys, games, or books at any

Guilderland School.

Donations of new wrapping paper, bows, ribbon, tape, etc. are

also welcomed.

Look for clearly marked drop off boxes in front of each school.

This flyer is being distributed by the Guilderland School District as a community service to students and parents for

informational purposes only. This program is not affiliated with, nor endorsed, in any way, by the Guilderland School

District.


